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Atlanta Attorney Discusses OSHA Civil Penalties Increase and
Proposed Record-Keeping Regulation

News

1.24.23


In an interview with McKnight’s Senior Living, Micah Dickie shares his insights on OSHA’s proposed

recordkeeping regulation, announced in April, that’s aimed at better tracking workplace injuries and

illnesses. With the deadline for Form 300A quickly approaching and the recent increase in OSHA

civil penalties, employers should be aware of the penalties for job-related injuries and illnesses.

"Although employers have an obligation to report injuries and illnesses under the existing

recordkeeping regulation, this proposal would increase employer obligations by a dramatic degree."

To read the article, visit McKnight’s Senior Living.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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